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 Notification to Staff and Parents/Guardians of CPR and AED Video 

 
To: Parents/Guardians and Staff 
 
Re: CPR and AED Video 
 
 
State law requires the Ill. High School Association to post a hands-only cardiopulmonary resuscitation 
(CPR) and automated external defibrillators (AED) training video on its website. The law also requires 
the District to notify staff members and parents/guardians about the video. You are encouraged to view 
the video, which will take less than 15 minutes of your time, at: 
www.ihsa.org/Resources/SportsMedicine/CPRTraining.aspx. 
 


